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News From Around PA 
Drexel University is this fall 
launching a Certificate in 
LGBT Health, which 
organizers say is the very 
first its kind across the globe. 
 
The Milton Hershey School 
last year rejected the 
application of a 13-year-old 
boy who was found to be HIV 
positive. In December the 
AIDS Law Project of 
Pennsylvania filed a federal 
lawsuit against  the school 
saying the boy was being 
discriminated against 
because of his HIV status. 
The school recently settled 
and will pay the boy and his 
mother $700,000, and an 
additional $15,000 in 
penalties assessed by the 
U.S. Department of Justice, 
which investigated the case. 

Catasauqua School District 
just saved over $300,000 
when their superintendent 

resigned -- and was then 
rehired with a new contract 
which freezes his wages for 
three years!  He's very 
serious about controlling the 
costs in his district. 

Cradle of Liberty Scout 
Council vs. the City of 
Philadelphia - update.  No 
settlement has been reached 
and the case has moved back 
into active litigation. 

New from National Scene  
 
Frank Worthen, one of the 
founders of Exodus 
International, has formed a 
new ministry for those 
seeking  to leave the  
homosexual lifestyle. 
Restored Hope Network was 
formed after Exodus' 
president Alan Chambers 
told a homosexual group 
earlier this year that 
practicing homosexuals can 
also be Christian.   

Wheaton College had joined 
several other Christian 
institutions in a federal 
lawsuit against the 
contraception mandate in 
Obamacare.  Recently a 
federal judge dismissed 
Wheaton's lawsuit saying  
the Obama administration 
has sufficiently altered the 

mandate to include the 
college’s concerns — giving it 
one year to comply with the 
revised mandate 

Remember the XXX domain 
which was supposed to make 
the internet safer by allowing 
all pornographers to place 
their porn sites under one 
domain -- voluntarily?  Well, 
that didn't work so they now 
want permission to open up 
three more porn domains, 
.Porn, .sex, and .adult. 

A recent study of 560 US 
companies found that about 
one in 10 employers plans to 
end workers' health 
insurance as the new 
healthcare law takes effect. 
AFA of PA encourages 
Christians, through education, 
to become involved in pro-
family issues in their 
community, state and the 
nation. 
We are a non-profit 
organization that is totally 
dependent upon financial gifts 
from our supporters.  You can 
give online here 
http://afaofpa.org/donate/   
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